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I'm writing in support of SB 5509 that will fund OFW for a wildlife and human 

coexistent program.   Such a program is necessary in Oregon due the the incursion 

of our buildings and impact on wildlife habitat and conflicts with wildlife.  As a part 

time Wasco County resident I've personally experienced those conflicts.  Increased 

public education included in SB 5509 is necessary in our community to avoid these 

unfortunate conflicts that frequently result in the death of wildlife.   


